
Lloyd Harbor School is excited to once again present 

Sixth Grade 

Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences 

ELECTRONIC SIGN-UP 
 (March 21, March 28, April 4 2014) 

 
If you would like to schedule a meeting to discuss a concern about your child’s progress in a particular 

subject area, scan the code below (click ‘yes’ when prompted) and follow the directions on the website.  

You will see the “Thank You” screen as confirmation of your appointment.  You can also access the 

electronic sign-up at http://www.signupgenius.com/findasignup and search for the teachers by entering 

their emails addresses (first initial last name @csh.k12.ny.us).  However, you must also type the 
verification code (which asks you to answer a puzzle) in the box below the email BEFORE you click 
“search”. 

 

English Language Arts ............................................ Ms. Glass 

 
 

Social Studies ........................................................... Mr. Cunningham 

  
 

Math ............................................................................. Mr. O’Rourke 

 
 

Science ........................................................................ Ms. Battiloro 

  

http://www.signupgenius.com/findasignup

